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Missing Power Cable in Tape Drive Kit for Intel Server Chassis SR2400 
 
Information in this document is provided in connection with Intel products.  No license, express or implied, by estoppel or otherwise, 
to any intellectual property rights is granted by this document.  Except as provided in Intel's Terms and Conditions of Sale for such 
products, Intel assumes no liability whatsoever, and Intel disclaims any express or implied warranty, relating to sale and/or use of 
Intel products including liability or warranties relating to fitness for a particular purpose, merchantability, or infringement of any patent, 
copyright or other intellectual property right.  Intel products are not intended for use in medical, life saving, or life sustaining 
applications.  Intel may make changes to specifications and product descriptions at any time, without notice. The SR2400 may 
contain design defects or errors known as errata which may cause the product to deviate from published specifications. Current 
characterized errata are available on request. 
 
Products Affected 
ADRTAPEKIT – MM# 856359 
 
Description 
Intel has identified that some Intel Server Chassis SR2400 Tape Drive Accessory kits (ADRTAPEKIT ), with a 
manufacturing pack date of 14 Sept 04 or earlier, were assembled and shipped with no Tape Drive Power Cable. The 
cable is used to direct power from either a SCSI or SATA Backplane to the Tape Drive.   

 
 
 
The manufacturing Pack Date can be found on the white product label affixed to the kit’s outer packaging. 
 
Workarounds 
An off the shelf power extension cable connected to the 4-pin power supply power cable labeled P5 can be used to 
power a tape drive. 
 
Corrective Action / Resolution 
All product with a manufacturing Pack Date of 15 Sept 04 or later have either been reworked or originally assembled to 
include the missing cable. 
 
Customers that find that they have Tape Drive Kits with the missing power cable should get replacement product using 
the standard RMA process. 
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Please contact your Intel Sales Representative if you require more specific information about this issue. 
 
Enterprise Platforms & Services Division 
Intel Corporation 


